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ACCEPTANCE OF BANKING FACILITIES  

 

The Board of Directors of Mewah International Inc. (the “Company”) wishes to announce that 

on 16 August 2023, its indirect wholly-owned subsidiary, PT Agro Murni, has accepted term 

loan and working capital banking facilities cumulatively approximately US$120 million, 

granted by PT Bank Negara Indonesia (Persero) TBK (the “Facilities”). 

 

The Company is the Corporate Guarantor for the Facilities. 

 

Final documentation for the Facilities is currently in progress and expected to be completed 

shortly. 

 

None of the Directors or Substantial Shareholders of the Company has any direct or indirect 

interest in the Facilities.  
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